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Response:
This birch tree is a beautiful and healthy tree, highly visible in the West Hill Park estate. The proposal for a
75% crown reduction would decimate it, and fundamentally alter its appearance and character. At the

moment is makes a positive contribution to the amenity and the character of the conservation area. The
proposal would stop all that.

The tree has limited effect on the amount of light reaching _ and no evidence has been
provided that there is any danger of instability.
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